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PLYMOUTH —
The Plymouth Human
Services  Commission
has transferred their
Plymouth Human Services
Scholarship Fund for
Healthcare Students schol-
arship to the Main Street
Community Foundation.

Samantha Rajotte,
scholarship and program
officer with the Main Street
Community Foundation,
said this scholarship fund
18 for healthcare students.
It was established when
the Plymouth VNA closed.
Applications are current-
ly being accepted through

Samantha Rajotte

March 8, and a $500 schol-
arship will be awarded this
year

“Scholarships will be
awarded annually to res-
idents of Plymouth who
are graduating high school

seniors seeking finan-
cial assistance to further
post-secondary education
or career training in the
healthcare field,” Rajotte
said. “This can include
a healthcare program at
a vocational school or
community college in an
allied health profession, or
acceptance at a two-year
or four-year college or uni-
versity pursuing a degree
in a healthcare program of

study.”

A full list of avail-
able scholarships, their
eligibility criteria, and

links to the online appli-
cation are available at
mainstreetfoundation.org/
apply-for-scholarship.




